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1111 Osler St., Regina SK S4R 8R4

Did You Know?
We are holding information pickets in every region
in coming weeks and months. After a successful
information picket in Prince Albert, we’re looking
forward to coming to a community near you: 

In solidarity, 

Your Bargaining Committee:
Bashir Jalloh (President), Linda Renkas (Vice-President), Nancy Black (Recording Secretary), Rhonda
Osipoff (Treasurer), Linda Vancuren (R1), Sharon Paul (R2), Janell Hubbard (R3), Adrienne Gardiner
(R4), Corinne Sopel (R5),  Justin Mercier (staff), Craig Thebaud (staff)

Dear valued member:

Bargaining with SAHO took place Tuesday,
Wednesday, and Thursday this week. Discussions
between the parties were civil; however, the
process has been slow and less productive than
the previous session. While our bargaining
committee continues to be constructive in our
approach, SAHO continues to push their agenda,
which has slowed the bargaining process. 

We continue to advocate for your priorities. We
are focussed on improving terms and conditions
of employment to address retention concerns as
well address your concerns with working short. 

We have upcoming bargaining dates on April 30,
May 1, and May 2. 
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